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Abnormal Psychology: An Integrative Approach Oct 29 2022 ABNORMAL PSYCHOLOGY: AN
INTEGRATIVE APPROACH, Seventh Edition, is the perfect book to help you succeed in
your abnormal psychology course! Authors Barlow and Durand show you how
psychological disorders are rooted in multiple factors: biological, psychological,
cultural, social, familial, and even political. You can test your understanding of
topics with the text's built-in concept checks and chapter quizzes. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.
Instructor's Manual for Barlow and Durand's Second Edition Abnormal Psychology Jul
14 2021 Taking into account evidence of the reciprocal influences of biology and
behavior and of psychological and social influences on biology, the authors address
the major psychological disorders, emphasizing three major areas of each: clinical
description, causal factors, and treatment and outcomes. Clinical histories
illustrate scientific findings on the causes and treatments of psychopathology and
DSM-IV criteria are noted in the text. Abundant, compelling color photographs and
illustrations keep the eyes occupied, perhaps at the expense of the text.
Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Abnormal Psychology Mar 30 2020 Abnormal Psychology provides a good introduction
to the study of psychological disorders from a South African perspective. The book
refers to both International classification of Diseases (ICD-10) and Diagnostic and
Statistical Manual of Mental Disorders (DSM-IV-TR) criteria to classify and define
mental disorders.
Counseling Jul 22 2019 Note: This is the bound book only and does not include
access to MyCounselingLab®. To order MyCounselingLab® packaged with the bound book,
use ISBN 0134297342. The most comprehensive guide to the Counseling profession
available! Still the most readable, practical, and comprehensive overview of the

roles and responsibilities of the professional counselor on the market, the seventh
edition of Counseling: A Comprehensive Profession is updated and improved to meet
the emerging needs of the developing counselor. Containing an even stronger
emphasis on counseling as a profession and counseling as an identity along with new
or expanded sections on history, wellness, trauma, social justice,
multiculturalism, rehabilitation, motivational interviewing, bullying,
microaggression, international counseling, process addiction, abuse, and ethical
and legal issues in counseling, this text is more equipped to help students prepare
for professional challenges and a lifetime as an effective counselor than ever
before. New Features Include: More multicultural than ever, this text presents
within each chapter the changing demographics of the United States as well as
background and strategies for working in a diverse and multicultural climate. New
graphic organizers present key concepts with visual cues, making important topics
easier to grasp than ever before. New Chapter Learning Objectives as well as
suggestions for reading help students study this text more effectively and with
more focus. Also available with MyCounselingLab® This title is also available with
MyCounselingLab–an online homework, tutorial, and assessment program designed to
work with the text to engage students and improve results. Within its structured
environment, students see key concepts demonstrated through video clips, practice
what they learn, test their understanding, and receive feedback to guide their
learning and ensure they master key learning outcomes.
An Introduction to Modern CBT Nov 06 2020 An Introduction to Modern CBT provides
an easily accessible introduction to modern theoretical cognitive behavioral
therapy models. The text outlines the different techniques, their success in
improving specific psychiatric disorders, and important new developments in the
field. • Provides an easy-to-read introduction into modern Cognitive Behavioral
Therapy approaches with specific case examples and hands-on treatment techniques •
Discusses the theoretical models of CBT, outlines the different techniques that
have been shown to be successful in improving specific psychiatric disorders, and
describes important new developments in the field • Offers useful guidance for
therapists in training and is an invaluable reference tool for experienced
clinicians
Case Studies in Abnormal Psychology Feb 21 2022 Case Studies in Abnormal
Psychology presents a broad range of cases drawn from the clinical experience of
authors Kenneth N. Levy, Kristen M. Kelly, and William J. Ray to take readers
beyond theory into real-life situations. The authors take a holistic approach by
including multiple perspectives and considerations, apart from those of just the
patient. Each chapter follows a consistent format: Presenting Problems and Client
Description; Diagnosis and Case Formulation; Course of Treatment; Outcome and
Prognosis/Treatment Follow-up; and Discussion Questions. Providing empirically
supported treatments and long-term follow-up in many case studies gives students a
deeper understanding of each psychopathology and the effects of treatment over
time.
Biological Psychology Dec 27 2019 Dr. James W. Kalat's BIOLOGICAL PSYCHOLOGY is
the most widely used text in the course area, and for good reason: an extremely
high level of scholarship, clear and occasionally humorous writing style, and
precise examples. Throughout all eleven editions, Kalat's goal has been to make
biological psychology accessible to psychology students, not just to biology majors
and pre-meds. Another goal has been to convey the excitement of the search for
biological explanations of behavior, and Kalat delivers. Updated with new topics,
examples, and recent research findings--and supported by new online bio-labs, part
of the strongest media package yet--this text speaks to today's students and
instructors. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Abnormal Psychology Jan 20 2022 This first South African edition of Abnormal

Psychology An Integrative Approach offers students a local version of this wellknown text by David Barlow and V. Mark Durand. Balancing biological, psychological,
social and cultural approaches, the ground-breaking integrative approach followed
is the most modern, scientifically valid method for studying abnormal psychology.
This edition successfully blends local and sophisticated research and an accessible
writing style with the most widely recognised method of discussing psychopathology.
Going beyond simply describing different schools of thought on psychological
disorders, the authors explore the interactions of the various forces, both global
ones and those unique to South Africa and Africa, that contribute to
psychopathology. Furthermore, this South African edition includes a perspective on
positive psychology and well-being in the context of psychopathology.
STUDYGUIDE FOR ESSENTIALS OF A Jul 02 2020 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Includes
all testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and events. Cram101 Just the
FACTS101 studyguides gives all of the outlines, highlights, and quizzes for your
textbook with optional online comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101 is
Textbook Specific. Accompanies: 9781111836993. This item is printed on demand.
Fundamentals of Abnormal Psychology Jan 28 2020 Instructors Resource Manual to
accompany Fundamentals of Abnormal Psychology please see main text ISBN 0716786257
for further details. MARKET 1: Second/third year modules on Abnormal Psychology
within an undergraduate Psychology degree. Particularly useful for lower-level
institutions, or those with students who do not have English as a first language.
Abnormal Psychology Sep 16 2021 This briefer version of Barlow and Durand's bestselling text was created specifically for those professors who were drawn to the
authors' standard-setting integrative approach but wanted a shorter, easier book.
In this briefer version, the authors provideuin approximately 550 pagesua
integrative approach that helps students understand how each psychological disorder
is determined by multiple factors: biological, psychological, cultural, social,
familial, and even political. Throughout the text, real casesu95% from the authors'
own case filesuprovide a realistic context for the scientific findings of the book,
and ensure that readers never lose sight of the fact that beyond the DSM-IV
criteria, the theories, and the research are real people. The Second Edition offers
a complete course solution, including online resources, an interactive CD-ROM, six
compelling videos, a casebook, two books of readings, and other ancillaries that
make abnormal psychology come alive for students."
Abnormal Psychology Feb 09 2021 By David Santogrossi, winner of seven awards for
excellence in teaching. The Study Guide offers a wide variety of study and learning
tips. For every text chapter, the guide includes interactive, fill-in-the-blank
chapter summaries; key words; multiple-choice, matching, true/false, and essay
questions; and answers with page references to the above. Concept checks are
included for every chapter to extend the concept checks in the book itself. The
guide also includes questions and review for the videos, "Abnormal Psychology:
Inside Out, Volumes I and II, "From the Inside," and "Deficits of Mind and Brain
and the CD-ROM.
Helping Parents with Challenging Children Positive Family Intervention Parent
Workbook Aug 23 2019 Having a child with challenging behavior can be frustrating
and affect the entire family. This workbook will help you take a more positive
attitude toward your child and carry out effective steps to improve behavior. You
will begin to feel more confident in your parenting skills and more optimistic
about your child's future. The program outlined in this workbook will be tailored
to your child's and family's needs and goals. It will teach you how to identify
what sets off your child's problem behavior, as well as what your child gets or
avoids from misbehaving. You will learn strategies to prevent problems, manage
consequences, and teach your child new skills. With the help of your facilitator
you will design a behavior support plan for your child. Finally, you will put the
plan into effect and monitor the results. Throughout the program, you will be

practicing how to think more positively, which can help you be a better parent. In
addition to working with your facilitator in session, you will be completing
homework assignments using the workbook. Each chapter provides the information and
forms you need to assess your child's behavior, apply new strategies, and track
your family's progress. As you support positive behavior step by step, you will be
working towards improving the lives of your child and your family.
Integrative Counselling Skills in Action Sep 04 2020 ′As a counsellor, supervisor
and trainer I find this book such an excellent resource. It is invaluable in my
teaching as well as supporting learning in supervision. Culley and Bond use their
extensive experience as practitioners to demystify potentially complex ideas,
instead presenting them in an accessible and engaging way. Counselling skills are
described clearly and case study material is relevant to practice. The third
edition brings new and contemporary content that further enhances the value of the
book. Buy it now!′ - Dr Andrew Reeves, Counsellor, Supervisor, Trainer and Editor
of Counselling and Psychotherapy Research journal. Integrative Counselling Skills
in Action, third edition, is a bestselling introduction to the core counselling
skills. It takes you step-by-step through the skills and strategies needed at each
stage of the counselling process -- beginning, middle and end - using illustrative
case examples and providing practical checklists and summaries. New to the third
edition: · Negotiating and managing a counselling contract · Using self-disclosure
· Preparing for and using supervision · An example of supervision included in
extended case study · A new preface Integrative Counselling Skills in Action is
used by many thousands of students and practitioners who need guidance on using
counselling skills in a variety of helping settings.
International Perspectives on Psychotherapy Oct 17 2021 This clear-sighted
resource critically examines the status of clinical psychology practice across the
diverse regions of the world. Dispatches from North and Latin America, Eastern and
Central Europe, China, South Korea, Australia, Africa, the Middle East, and
elsewhere illustrate in depth the universality of mental distress and disorders,
and the intersection of local knowledge and established standards in providing
effective care. Pathology and its treatment are viewed in light of cultural values,
belief systems, ethics, and norms, reflecting the evolution of clinical practice
toward personalized care and culturally sensitive intervention. This important
information serves a number of immediate and long-term goals, including developing
culture-specific diagnoses and treatments, improving professional competencies, and
the ongoing exchange of ideas within a global field to benefit all patients
worldwide. Coverage compares key areas such as: · Concepts of mental pathology and
health. · The sociopolitical aspects of psychology, rooted in the history of the
country/region. · Popularly used approaches to intervention. · Types of services
and providers. · The state of training and credentialing. · Relationships between
clinical psychology and indigenous healing traditions. The audience for Clinical
Psychology across the World includes advanced undergraduate and graduate students
and trainees/interns in clinical psychology, as well as developers of training
programs. It can also serve as a valuable supplementary text for seminars or
lectures on clinical psychology.
When Children Don't Sleep Well Dec 07 2020 If your child suffers from sleep
problems, you are aware of the toll it can take on your child and your family. You
may hope your child will just 'grow out of it,' but this is not usually the case.
You may have tried giving your child medication, only to find it has little effect
in the long-term. You may also be concerned about the serious side-effects these
drugs may have in children. This workbook will help you effectively manage your
child's sleep problems without the use of drugs. Each module describes a different
problem and gives options for treating it. Bedtime disturbances, night waking,
sleep terrors, nightmares, and other sleep-related issues are all addressed in this
workbook. It also includes a module on bedwetting. Working with your therapist, you

will choose the best intervention options for your family. You can then follow the
step-by-step instructions for carrying out each intervention. This workbook is easyto-use and complements the program described in the corresponding therapist guide.
It includes questionnaires about your child and family, as well as forms for
recording your child's sleep and behavior. Seeking professional help is an
important step, but your participation is crucial to the success of treatment. With
your help, your child can start getting a good night's sleep.
Studyguide for Essentials of Abnormal Psychology by V. Mark Durand, Isbn
9781111837297 May 12 2021 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all of the
testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and events from the textbook are
included. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines,
highlights, notes, and quizzes for your textbook with optional online comprehensive
practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys: 9781111837297
9781111836986 9781111836993 9781111837303 .
Abnormal Psychology Jan 08 2021
Abnormal and Clinical Psychology Aug 03 2020 What are the causes of mental health
problems? What are the best treatments for mental health problems? How do the
experiences of people with mental health problems compare with the academic models
of disorders? Building on the success of the first edition, this textbook has been
extensively updated to include the latest research and therapeutic approaches as
well as developments in clinical practice. This book now contains: Expanded
coverage of the aetiology of conditions Assessment of the DSM-IV diagnostic
criteria Analysis of cross-cultural issues Case studies that include patient
perspectives A new chapter on somatoform disorders Improved pedagogy such as
research boxes and thinking about features that encourage readers to think
critically about what they are learning The book maintains the structure of the
first edition with two main sections: the first introduces and critically evaluates
the conceptual models of mental health problems and their treatment; the second
contains in-depth analyses of a variety of disorders such as schizophrenia, traumarelated conditions and addictions. In the second section, chapters are now
restructured to give a comprehensive aetiology of the disorder as well as analysis
of treatments for the condition. Each disorder is viewed from psychological,
social, and biological perspectives and different intervention types are
investigated. Abnormal and Clinical Psychology provides the most comprehensive
European alternative to the long-established US texts for undergraduates in this
field.
Outlines and Highlights for Essentials of Abnormal Psychology by V Mark Durand,
Isbn Nov 18 2021 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all testable terms,
concepts, persons, places, and events are included. Cram101 Textbook Outlines gives
all of the outlines, highlights, notes for your textbook with optional online
practice tests. Only Cram101 Outlines are Textbook Specific. Cram101 is NOT the
Textbook. Accompanys: 9780495599821, 9780495599838
Studyguide for Essentials of Abnormal Psychology by V. Mark Durand, ISBN
9781111783532 Jun 13 2021 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all of the
testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and events from the textbook are
included. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines,
highlights, notes, and quizzes for your textbook with optional online comprehensive
practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys: 9781111783532 .
Dsm-5 Overview Mar 10 2021 Overview of highly relevant aspects of the updated
Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental Health Disorders - Fifth Edition (DSM)
handbook used by health care professionals as a guide to diagnosing mental
disorders. Our handy summary of disorders is a great reference tool for students
and professionals to support the study and practice of the DSM-5 manual.
Casebook in Abnormal Psychology Jun 25 2022 Using cases from the authors' files or
from case files of other working clinicians, CASEBOOK IN ABNORMAL PSYCHOLOGY,

International Edition portrays the rich and arresting nature of disorders
manifested in real people. Cases illustrate every major DSM-IV category, followed
by a therapy outcome section that tells the "rest of the story" of what happened to
these clients. Using an integrative approach, the authors emphasize the multiple
causes of disorders and incorporate developmental and cultural issues in each case.
Complex cases are presented without a diagnosis, so students can come up with a
diagnosis on their own. This Fourth Edition includes a new case on body dysmorphic
disorder as well as two new cases without a diagnosis.
Abnormal Psychology Aug 27 2022 Balancing biological, psychological, social, and
cultural approaches, the Fourth Canadian Edition of Abnormal Psychology's
groundbreaking integrative approach is the most modern, scientifically valid method
for studying abnormal psychology. The author team--now including Dr. Martin
Lalumi�re--continues to blend sophisticated research and an accessible writing
style with the most widely recognized method of discussing psychopathology. Going
beyond simply describing different schools of thought on psychological disorders,
the authors explore the interactions of the various forces that contribute to
psychopathology. A conversational writing style, consistent pedagogical elements,
integrated case studies, and superior coverage of the DSM-5 (with insights from
author David Barlow, an Advisor to the DSM-5 task force) help lead students to an
unparalleled appreciation for the current state of what is a multidimensional and
compelling clinical science.
Essentials of Abnormal Psychology Jul 26 2022 Fully integrating the DSM-5, Durand,
Barlow, and Hofmann describe abnormal psychology through their standard-setting
integrative approach -- the most modern, scientifically valid method for studying
the subject. Through this approach, students learn that psychological disorders are
rarely caused by a single influence, but rooted in the interaction among multiple
factors: biological, psychological, cultural, social, familial, and even political.
A conversational writing style, consistent pedagogy, and real case profiles provide
a realistic context for the scientific findings. This eighth edition highlights
groundbreaking updates to research findings and the latest innovations in the
treatment of mental disorders. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Outlines and Highlights for Abnormal Psychology May 24 2022 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book
Again! Virtually all of the testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and events
from the textbook are included. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides give all of
the outlines, highlights, notes, and quizzes for your textbook with optional online
comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys:
9780495095569 9780495595847 .
Studyguide for Essentials of Abnormal Psychology by Barlow, Durand &, ISBN
9780534605759 Oct 05 2020 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all of the
testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and events from the textbook are
included. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines,
highlights, notes, and quizzes for your textbook with optional online comprehensive
practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys: 9780534605759
9780495031284 9780495267638.
Studyguide for Essentials of Abnormal Psychology by Durand, V. Mark Feb 27 2020
Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again Includes all testable terms, concepts, persons,
places, and events. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides gives all of the
outlines, highlights, and quizzes for your textbook with optional online
comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanies:
9780872893795. This item is printed on demand.
Sleep Better! a Guide to Improving Sleep for Children with Special Needs Dec 19
2021 This fully updated edition includes help for parents who usually struggle with
nighttime problems. Without preaching or proposing a "one right way" to solve

problems, psychologist and father Mark Durand helps families tackle sleep issues
with optimism and proven strategies drawn from clinical and personal experience.
Abnormal Psychology : An Integrative Approach Mar 22 2022
Psychopharmacology Apr 30 2020 "Unique in its breadth of coverage ranging from
historical accounts of drug use to clinical and preclinical behavioral studies,
Psychopharmacology is appropriate for undergraduates studying the relationships
between the behavioral effects of psychoactive drugs and their mechanisms of
action"-Abnormal Psychology Oct 25 2019 This exciting version was created specifically for
those professors who were drawn to the approach the authors introduced in their
longer text, Abnormal Psychology: An Integrative Approach (see page 78), but wanted
a bit less detail. In this briefer version, you'll find -- in 500 pages -- a
consistent organizational structure that makes the material easy to learn,
fascinating real-life cases integrated into the flow of each chapter, a mix of
clinical and scientific approaches, and a variety of built-in study aids designed
to make the briefer version easier to use. Throughout the briefer version -- as in
their groundbreaking original text -- the authors provide students with an
integration of research on the biological, psychological, and social aspects of
abnormal behavior and its treatment. The result is an exciting journey into the
minds of people with psychological disorders, a journey that celebrates the
multifaceted roles of biological as well as psychosocial influences and at the same
time recognizes that these influences work together. To achieve this streamlined
version, the authors worked with users and non-users alike who suggested how to
collapse chapters and simplify the presentation.
Abnormal Psychology Jun 01 2020
Outlines and Highlights for Essentials of Abnormal Psychology by V Mark Durand,
Isbn Aug 15 2021 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all of the testable terms,
concepts, persons, places, and events from the textbook are included. Cram101 Just
the FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines, highlights, notes, and quizzes
for your textbook with optional online comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101
is Textbook Specific. Accompanys: 9780495599821 9780495599838 .
Kaplan & Sadock's Pocket Handbook of Psychiatric Drug Treatment Nov 25 2019 Kaplan
& Sadock's Pocket Handbook of Psychiatric Drug Treatment covers the entire spectrum
of clinical drug therapy for adults, elderly adults, pregnant and nursing women,
and children. Drugs are listed alphabetically, for quick navigation, and each drug
entry includes name, molecular structure, dosing, pharmacological actions,
indications and clinical applications, side effects and adverse/allergic reactions,
and drug interactions. In the front are tables listing the chapters where each drug
is discussed and the common disorders for which each is used. Color drug plates in
the front help with rapid recognition of all major drugs.
Severe Behavior Problems Apr 23 2022 Problem behaviors often compound the already
difficult task of improving the lives of persons with severe disabilities. This
important volume, representing the culmination of more than a decade of clinical
research, presents the first complete description of the procedures used in
Functional Communication Training--a positive approach for reducing severe behavior
problems. The procedures described in this book have been validated by numerous
empirical studies for use with children, adolescents, and adults who display
behaviors as diverse as aggression, self-injury, tantrums, and bizarre, psychotic
speech. Functional Communication Training involves teaching students how to
communicate those basic wants and needs that they have previously sought to have
fulfilled via their problem behavior. They are taught to replace their challenging
behavior with learned communication skills. This book provides the practitioner
with step-by-step instructions for implementing this effective approach. A variety
of assessment strategies are reviewed and described to assist in determining
appropriate interventions. The Motivation Assessment Scale--one device designed to

assess the function of problem behavior--is outlined in detail and is accompanied
with guidelines for its administration and interpretation. Communication training
is then detailed and illustrated using speech, sign language, and augmentative
systems as examples. Numerous case examples throughout illuminate both the
assessment and intervention strategies. Providing clear direction for ameliorating
complex behavior problems, this book will be valued by psychologists, behavior
analysts, special educators, and speech and language therapists. It can be used as
a text for advanced undergraduate courses on behavior management in psychology and
special education, and also serves as supplementary reading for courses on behavior
modification or mental retardation/developmental disabilities.
Emotion in Therapy Sep 23 2019 Grounded in cutting-edge scientific research, this
book presents innovative ways to explore and work with emotions in psychotherapy.
Preeminent clinician-researcher Stefan G. Hofmann accessibly explains how emotions
operate, what influences them, and how they can cause distress. He presents
strategies that can significantly improve existing evidence-based treatments and
promote positive affect and happiness. Clinicians are guided to help clients with
any diagnosis gain emotional awareness and use emotion regulation techniques,
mindfulness-based practices, and other effective strategies. "In Practice" sidebars
highlight specific clinical issues and offer illustrative case vignettes.
Optimistic Parenting Apr 11 2021 Unlock the secrets to confident, skillful, and
positive parenting with this strategy-filled guide from a top behavior expert.
Parents of children with a range of challenging behaviors and special needs
Abnormal Child Psychology Jun 20 2019 Through a thoughtful and accurate balance of
developmental, clinical-diagnostic, and experimental approaches to child and
adolescent psychopathology, Eric Mash and David Wolfe’s ABNORMAL CHILD PSYCHOLOGY
remains the most authoritative, scholarly, and comprehensive book in its market.
Accessible to a broad range of readers, the book traces the developmental course of
each disorder and shows how biological, psychological, and sociocultural factors
interact with a child’s environment. Case histories, case examples, and firstperson accounts are at the heart of the text, illustrating the categorical and
dimensional approaches used to describe disorders and bringing life to the theories
discussed. The authors also consistently illustrate how troubled children behave in
their natural settings: homes, schools, and communities. Up-to-date and forwardlooking, the text covers the DSM-IV-TR and dimensional approaches to classification
as well as evidence-based assessment and treatment, contemporary research, and the
latest theories related to the predominantly inattentive ADHD subtype, early-onset
and the developmental propensity model of conduct disorder, the triple
vulnerability model of anxiety, the tripartite model in children, depression, and
autism. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Abnormal Psychology: An Integrative Approach Sep 28 2022 Balancing biological,
psychological, social, and cultural approaches, this book's ground-breaking
integrative approach is the most modern, scientifically valid method for studying
abnormal psychology. Updated with leading-edge research findings, the eighth
edition draws on the expertise of David H. Barlow, V. Mark Durand, and Stefan G.
Hofmann, three internationally recognized experts in clinical psychology. In
ABNORMAL PSYCHOLOGY: AN INTEGRATIVE APPROACH, the authors successfully blend
sophisticated research with an accessible, engaging writing style. They go beyond
simply describing different schools of thought on psychological disorders,
exploring the interactions of the various forces that contribute to
psychopathology. This comprehensive resource includes integrated case studies (95
percent from the authors' own files) and additional study tools. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.
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